
NEWSLETTER
EXCITING COMMUNITY UPGRADES
FUNDED FOR BALLIDU! 
The Shire of Wongan-Ballidu is thrilled to announce that
we have successfully secured funding for two much-
needed community infrastructure projects in Ballidu,
thanks to the Local Roads and Community
Infrastructure Program (LRCIP). These projects will
significantly improve accessibility and facilities for both
residents and visitors! 

Ballidu Footpath Project:
A new footpath will be constructed between Alpha
Street and Bunyip Street, providing a safer and more
accessible route for pedestrians. 
The footpath will cover approximately 600m² and
feature both grey and red concrete. 
This addition will enhance connectivity within the town,
making it easier for the community to safely get around.

Ballidu Hall Carpark Project:
In addition to the footpath, the Ballidu Hall carpark will
undergo a major upgrade, with 510m² of asphalt being
laid to create a more durable and reliable parking area.
This improvement will benefit Hall users and
accommodate larger crowds attending community
events, ensuring plenty of parking space for all. 

Both projects are a testament to our ongoing
commitment to enhancing Ballidu’s infrastructure and
creating a more accessible, functional, and welcoming
space for everyone. We are excited to see these
upgrades come to life and look forward to the positive
impact they will have on the community! 

Stay tuned for further updates as the work progresses! 

THANK YOU FOR THE INCREDIBLE
INTEREST IN TODDLER & INFANT
SWIM CLASSES! 
A big thank you to everyone in the community for your
amazing support and interest in our Toddler and Infant
Swim Classes! The incredible response led the Shire to
run an extra class to accommodate all interested families
and their children. 

We hope that both parents and little ones are enjoying
their lessons and having fun in the pool. It’s wonderful to
see so many families coming together and enjoying this
valuable experience. We look forward to watching the
kids grow in confidence and skill as they continue to
make a splash! 

DBCA MANAGEMENT OF RABBITS IN
WONGAN CONSERVATION PARK 
The Department of Biodiversity Conservation and
Attractions are currently undertaking rabbit control
operations in Wongan Conservation Park. These works  
commenced Monday 10th February and are expected to
run until Monday 30th June 2025.  1080 grain baits will
be used to reduce rabbit grazing on populations of
Threatened plants, like the Wongan Triggerplant,
located approximately 2.5km north of Wongan
townsite.

Please look out for warning signs and ensure domestic
animals, such as pet cats and dogs, do not enter
Wongan Conservation Park at any time. There are many
dog-friendly walking areas in and around Wongan
townsite, such as the Wongan recreation ground and
Christmas Rock walk trail.
Thank you for helping us conserve threatened plants in
your community.
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UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS
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CONSTRUCTION CREW – Stickland Street
Wongan Hills.

MAINTENANCE GRADERS – Waddington Area &
Mocardy Area.

BACKHOE CREW – Wongan Road Traffic
Management in place, Ballidu East Road.

TOWN MAINTENANCE – Various locations around
Wongan Hills & Ballidu.

CURRENT ROADWORKS
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enewsletter!/24

SIGN-UP FOR SHIRE E-NEWS

Ordinary Council Meeting
Wednesday 26th February - 3pm - Wongan Hills Shire
Chambers

Thank A Volunteer Day Garden Picnic
Sunday 23rd February - 3pm - Lesser Hall Gardens -
Civic Centre

GET YOUR FREE TV DECOMMISSION
INFORMATION PACK! 
Visit the Shire of Wongan-Ballidu and Wongan Hills CRC
Customer Service Centre to pick up your free
information pack about the 2026 TV decommissioning,
or view it on our website:

www.wongan.wa.gov.au/build/major-
projects/decommissioning-of-wongan-hills-television-
retransmission-service.aspx

Thank A Volunteer Day Garden
Picnic – This Sunday!
The Shire of Wongan-Ballidu is excited to remind you
that our Thank a Volunteer Day is just around the corner!
We’ve successfully secured a grant to host this special
event, and we can’t wait to celebrate the amazing
volunteers who help make our community shine. 

Save the Date:
📅 Sunday, 23rd February 2025
🕒 Time: 3:00 – 6:00 PM
📍 Location: Lesser Hall Gardens, Civic Centre

Volunteers are the heart of our community, and this
event is our way of saying thank you for all the hard work
they do!


